
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
  Circular 21-006/H04 

1st September, 2021 
Dear Parents, 

Circular on Tropical Cyclones and Heavy Persistent Rain Arrangements 
When the EDB announces that classes of whole-day schools are to be suspended 

when tropical Cyclone Signal No.8 is issued or there is persistent rain (Red/Black 
Rainstorm Warning Signal is issued), students should stay at home or in a safe place. We 
will arrange staff to look after those students who have come back to school. If the EDB 
announces that classes of whole-day schools are to be suspended during the school 
hours, all the lessons will be continued until the end of normal school hours. Parents can 
come to school to pick up their children. Otherwise, students ought to stay at school until 
the end of normal school hours. We shall ensure the conditions are safe before allowing 
students to return home. Parents should also pay particular attention to the message sent 
by the school or the announcements made via radios, televisions or webpages. 
 

For enquiry, please contact our Discipline teacher, Mr. Ho Hing Wing. 

                                                          Yours faithfully, 

____________________ 

Chow Kim Ho 
Principal 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Reply Slip of Circular 21-006/H04 < Return it to the class teacher > 

Circular on Tropical Cyclones and Heavy Persistent Rain Arrangements 
 

Dear Principal, 
 

I have acknowledged the above mentioned circular regarding Tropical Cyclones and 
Heavy Persistent Rain Arrangements. 
 
Student’s Name :                 (    )           Parent’s Signature :                  

Class :                                              Date :                  
 


